
Sent: Friday, August 29, 2025  
External Email 
Dear Public Disclosure Commission, 
Please find our responses to the three separate complaints filed by Conner Edwards under case 

number #175907. 
July 11th  
Thank you for your communication regarding the recent complaints.  
After reviewing our records, we have amended our previous reports to accurately reflect 
expenditures and contributions for filing fees, PO Box, Website, door card quantity, and “paid for 

by”. 
July 16th  
Thank you for your communication regarding the recent complaint about the amenities associated 

with our campaign kick-off on June 28, 2025. 
After reviewing our records, we have amended our previous reports to accurately reflect the 
expenditures incurred for the event. 
Aug 6th  
Thank you for your communication regarding the recent complaint about failure to timely respond 

to a request to inspect the campaign’s books during the 10-day window prior to the 2025 August 
primary election. 

Upon receiving notice of this complaint, we reviewed all of our email accounts and discovered that 
the original message had been automatically filtered into our spam folder (see screenshot 
below). It was never our intent to ignore or delay a response. Unfortunately, the message was 
not seen because it had been flagged as spam. 

 —— 
All these adjustments have been made to ensure full compliance with PDC guidelines, and the 

updated information has been submitted for your review. 
We are committed to maintaining transparency and adhering to all regulatory requirements. 
Thank you for your understanding, and please let us know if there is anything further required to 

resolve this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
Josh Binda 
Lynnwood City Council Vice President 
 


